
November 18, 2022 

Subject: Inventory Status  
 
At Nestlé Health Science, we know and appreciate that you put your trust in us to provide high 
quality products. Our mission is to empower healthier lives.  The availability of our products is a 
key tenet of that mission and is always our top priority.  
 
Due to increased demand associated with formula shortages and supply chain challenges in the 
enteral space, we regret to inform you that we may be in intermittent supply or potentially out 
of stock on the products listed below.  
 

 

*Please allow additional time for product to transit to distributor warehouses.  

 
Every effort is being made to produce and release more product as quickly as possible. Our 
internal teams are proactively working to minimize any disruptions and provide as much 
advance notice as possible regarding future product availability.  
 
 



Please work with the patients’ healthcare providers to determine the best alternative product 
and transition plan. For additional product information visit the Nestlé Medical Hub at 
www.nestlemedicalhub.com 
 
 
If you order through a Distributor 
 
 Please contact your distributor to understand current inventory levels of impacted products. 
 Please proactively communicate your anticipated substitute product choice and case usage 

to your distributor.  Ask that additional volume be brought in to service the need short-term. 
 

If you are a Distributor and/or order Direct from Nestlé 

 Please check your order notifications for the most up to date information. You may call 
Customer Service with any questions at 877-463-7853 or email them at 
nhncustomerservice@us.nestle.com.  Reference the PO number with the backordered 
line item. 

We sincerely apologize for any impact this might have on your patients and business. We are 
working hard to produce more formula as quickly as possible, and we are committed to keeping 
you up to date on when more will be available. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Felicia Belle 

Vice President, Head of Sales 

 


